
1

sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org

From: Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 12:25 PM
To: sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: sarah@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Request to Not Extend the Contract of Poor Performers 

Dear Sobia, 
 
Hoping you’re doing great 
 
The following are the details of the safety wardens who are under performer ( Supervisors emails trails are evident) and 
are unable to improve themselves despite issuing several warning letters. Similarly, TM’s feedback about their 
performance are also not much satisfactory. Therefore, you are requested  not to extend their contract after 31st May 
2023. 
 

Sr. No Ship to Site Name City/Territory Region Safety Warden Name  

1 12853330 SATLUJ FILLING STATION  Lahore East Lahore  Amir Hanif 
2 10040952 HIGHWAY TRADERS Lahore West Lahore  M. Waseem Islam  
3 12538126 U&S Gulberg Filling Station Lahore East Lahore  Mohammad Qasim 
4 12266097 MILLAT PETROLEUM AND CNG STATION Islamabad Islamabad Fazal e rabi 
5 12565932 AK FILLING STATION Islamabad Islamabad Faisal Azad 
6 10041376 CLUB FILLING STATION Islamabad Islamabad Haseeb Ahmad 
7 10051795 J.J PETROLIUM Islamabad Islamabad Muhammad Saad 
8 10040762 TAUFIQ  PETROLEUM SERVICE Thatta Hyderabad Zeeshan Ali 
9 10041480 SHAHI PETROLEUM SERVICE Thatta Hyderabad Irfan Ujjan 

10 10041077 RAVI TRUCKING STATION Sheikhupura Lahore  Shahzad Umer 
11 12224071 GIFT FILLING STATION Gujranwala Lahore  Muhammad Umar Ijaz  

 
 
Feel free to call if you have query 
 
Best Regards, 
Rehana Mansha  


